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NC Department of Insurance public meetings in Hampstead and Burgaw 
 

PENDER COUNTY – The Department of Insurance will conduct a Victims Assistance Center (VAC) 

open to the public on Thursday, Sept. 27 at the Historic Train Depot, 115 S. Dickerson Street in 

Burgaw. Doors will open beginning 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. The VAC will have a team of experts from the 

Department of Insurance present to help consumers with their insurance issues. 

 

The Department of Insurance will host an Insurance Camp where citizens of Pender County can 

come to get information, file claims, and ask questions of insurance carriers in the wake of Hurricane 

Florence. The Camp will be located at the Lowe’s Home Improvement Center, 106 Wilkes Lane E, 

Hampstead, on Thursday, Sept. 27 from 9 a.m. – 6 p.m.  

 

Numerous insurance companies as well as the Department of Insurance will be on hand to assist. 

 

For additional information call Marcia Kelly at 919-219-2998. 
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